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Comments for Public Posting: This is a great first step in reducing speed limits and working
towards our climate and vision zero goals. More needs to be done
and far more reductions should be enacted City-wide but I
strongly support this action as a first step and thank the City and
the Council for considering it. David Fenn 416 S Spring St., Apt
910 Los Angeles, CA 90013



